
PPL Issue 
I want to complain about PPL billing issues. 

The issues I have experienced from PPL has been the following: 

1. Received high estimated bill, then for Dec2022/Jan 2023 

2. Then did not received multiple months bills and I called to 

ask why I have not received the bills 
3. Then I got a revised bill for Dec/Jan 2023 

4. Then got bills due May 15 2023 for Jan to Mar 2023 for 

multiple months for $521.26 
5. Then got a bill due Aug 9 2023 for Mar to Apr for $218.18 

6. Then got a bill due Aug 10 2023 for Apr to May for 

$457.89 (multiple months) 
7. Then got a bill due Aug 14 2023 for May to June $727 .23 

(multiple months) 
8. Then got a bill due Aug 14 2023 for Jun to July for $958.57 

(multiple months) 
9. Then got a bill due Aug 24 2023 for Jul to Aug for 

$1201.09 (multiple months) 
So then these charges that were not received for multiple months 

were starting to come in all at one time and then a big amount of 

$1201.09 due at one time by Aug 24 2023. I think this was 

unfair. 
Regards, 
Frank Tassone 
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